Pulpit Announcements

Twenty-Fifth Sunday of Ordinary Time
September 19, 2021

The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to HOPE in Lancaster.
This is our local social outreach center. We’re happy to support this work!

The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of Louanne and Spike
Pelletier’s 49" Wedding Anniversary! Happy Anniversary!

I’m very happy to announce that we are now in a contract with Wagner
Murray Architects for the drafting of a Master Plan for Catholic Land. Our
first task as a parish is to dream big dreams! We need to brainstorm and
discuss possibilities for our amazing second campus! As a help to this process,
we are holding two Parish Town Hall Meetings on October 19, one at 1:30
PM and another at 7:00 PM. Please plan to be a part of one of these sessions!
This 1s our future as parish!

Our parish Bible Study continues this Wednesday at 6:45 PM. We’ll discuss
the Death and Burial of our matriarch, Sarah (Genesis 23).

Next Sunday, September 26, at our 11:00 AM Mass, we’ll offer a special
blessing to our parishioner, Dr. Angela “Angie” Letourneau, who has been
selected by the Holy Father, Pope Francis, to receive the high honor of the
Pro Ecclesia et Pontifice award. All are encouraged to come! Our monthly
Fellowship Sunday will follow the Mass and be in Angie’s honor.
Congratulations, Angie!


https://hopeinlancaster.org/
http://wagnermurray.com/
http://wagnermurray.com/
https://gracewepray.org/about/our-future/

